Gorter

Family

Foundation

May 28, 2019

Mr. Mark Pfister

Executive Director

Lake County Health Department
3010 Grand Ave.

Waukegan, IL 60085

Dear Mark,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Gorter Family Foundation (GFF) Board has approved a
three-year grant of $40,000 per year to the Health Department for the support of a new
Coordinated Intake Program for Home Visiting in North Chicago. In partnership with the Steans
Family Foundation, it is our understanding that the combined grants will cover the expenses of
a Coordinated Intake Specialist to establish the program.

The GFF believes that the early childhood years are the most critical in determining good
educational outcomes, and we are excited to pilot this position together with the Health
Department and Steans Family Foundation.

Best Regards,

Cheri Richardso

Gorter Family Foundation
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